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Laet month overview

ast month was filled with some exciting activities both on and of f campus. We had several outings,
including our Lunch Bunch, where we went out to eat at Rafferty’s restaurant. We also took our monthly
trip to the grocery store, allowing our residents to do their own shopping at Meijer. The Men’s group
enjoyed a fun day bowling at Southern Lanes Bowling Alley, while the Women’s group went shopping at
Greenwood Mall. Since it was also St. Patrick’s Day, we embraced the festive spirit. We celebrated the
birthday of our very own Audie Rich, who turned 102 - a remarkable milestone not just for him but for
anyone who reaches that age. On a Saturday, that most sports are playing, our many Kentucky
basketball fans enjoyed, and celebrated their team, by watching a game together, at lunchtime, in our
clubhouse. Time really flies when you're having funl

Upcoming Events

April Ist, 9A- Resident Council; IA-2P “Chopped by T” Food truck
April 2nd, 10:45A-Lunch Bunch outing “Chicken Salad Chik”
April Yth, 2P- Field Day
April 8th, I0A- Men’s Group Outing, “Minature Golf at the Shack”; 3P
Jim Mcfadden April 12th Singing Seniors, in the dining room
Maxine Tye Aprﬂ 12+h April IIth, IA-3P- “Pelicans Sno Cone Truck”; 3P-Hymns by Keith & Nicol
in the dining room
Sue Waller Aprﬂ 25th April I15th, I0A- Women’s Group Outing Super Nails for pedicures
April 1Bth- Good Friday; Massey Kids Easter Egg Hunt
April 20th- Easter Sunday
April 22nd, I0A-"Wal-mart outing”; 3P Singing Seniors
April 25th, 6P- Assisted Living & The Haven Prom
April 29th, 2P- “Chaney’s Dairy Farm” Outing
-Bible Study will only be held on the first and third week of the month
Wednesdays at 10:00A w/Dave




Resident Spotlight: James Thomag

../ We would like to Welcome our Newest resident, Mr. James
Thomas. Mr. James was born on May H, 1945. He does not have
any children. He has a wonderful nephew, who has been like a
son to him. Mr. James is from Bowling Green and graduated
from Alvaton High School. He worked at Warren Rural Electric
for HO years. His hobbies include watching sports; he doesn’t
have a particular sport or team he follows—he simply loves dll
sports. He is the youngest of five, with three brothers and two
sisters. Among them, he has one living sibling, a brother who is
94 years old. We are so excited Mr. James decided to join our
Massey Springs Family and look forward o many days ahead!

Employee Spotlight: Bobby Penton

Mrs. Bobby is originally from St. Francisville, Louisiana, and has
been living in Bowling Green for the past twelve years. She was
born on December 12, 1939, and has one son. For the last year,
she has been working at Massey Springs, and before joining
Massey Springs, she worked at a local daycare called Smart
Start.

Mrs. Bobby shared that she truly enjoys working with and being
around people since becoming a widow. Her job has helped
dlleviate feelings of loneliness. In her free time, she loves reading
and mentioned that she reads typically about 5 books a weeklll
She has been a remarkable ray of sunshine since she joined our
Massey family, and its such a joy having her work for us.

Goodworks is Celebrating their 25th Anniversary!!!

The number 25 symbolizes:
A quarter of a century of life
A quarter of a century of marriage
A quarter of a century of a job
A quarter (25 cents)
Or .. .a quarter of a century of loving and caring for our residents and their families!
Ironically, GoodWorks Unlimited became of ficial on April I, 2000, but it is no April Fool's jokel Over the last 25 years,
approximately 8,000 people have trusted us with their lives and their well-being. What a privilege It has been and will

continue to be a blessing and honor to care for those who cared for us. Thank you to all who have come through our




